
STATE OF TEXAS

COUNTIES OF POTTER

AND RANDALL

CITY OF AMARILLO

On the 31st day of July 2017, the Amarillo City Council met at 8:30 a.m. for a special
meeting to discuss and review the proposed 2017/2018 fiscal year budget in the Council
Chamber located on the third floor of City Hall at 509 Southeast 7th Avenue, with the
following members present:

GINGER NELSON MAYOR

FREDA POWELL COUNCILMEMBER NO. 2

HOWARD SMITH COUNCILMEMBER NO. 4

Absent were Councilmember Hays and Sauer. Also in attendance were the following
administrative officials:

JARED H. MILLER CITY MANAGER

BOB COWELL DEPUTY CITY MANAGER

MICHELLE BONNER ASSISTANT CITY MANAGER
KEVIN STARBUCK ASSISTANT CITY MANAGER
LAURA STORRS FINANCE DIRECTOR

Mayor Nelson advised that the meeting was adjourned.

ATTEST:

Frances Hibbs, City Secretary GingenNelson, Mayor
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